
Hello Hubbard Stakeholders, 

We are so excited for our upcoming Guest Reader Day! Guest Reader Day is an 

exciting day when we welcome guest readers into our school to show our students 

how important reading is to our community. You do not need a volunteer badge to read 

at this event as you will be visiting. We would love for you to pick one or two classes to 

read to.  Please use the link below to sign up for the time(s) you are available and the 

classes you would like to read to. Please only pick one class for each time slot. The 

time slots are 2:15 - 2:40 and 2:40 - 3:05.  Books will be available in our school library 

media center or you can bring your favorite children’s book to share. If you plan to bring 

your own books, please share the titles with Mrs. Carr. Guest Reader Day will be held 

Monday, September 30th.  We are encouraging anyone: parents, grandparents, aunts, 

uncles, community members, coaches, anyone, to participate in this exciting event. If 

you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Carr -- erin.carr@mcschools.org. 

Sign up info here 

 

mailto:erin.carr@mcschools.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C044CADAD29A3F49-51505303-hesguest

